Subject: Walk Thru’s
 
 Due to the large number of responses, I will be scheduling walk thru’s in groups, one on 11/19/20 at 9:00 AM, and one on 11/20/20 at 9:00 am. The walk thru will begin at City Hall, 60 North Parke Street Aberdeen, MD 21001. Please send me an email reply if you wish to participate, and indicate if you have a preference for one of these two days. However, I cannot guarantee that you will be scheduled on your preferred day, as I will need to balance out the number of participants. Dates and/or times may change due to possible Covid restrictions. Masks will be required at all locations.
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Shawn Brogan
Procurement Officer
City of Aberdeen
60 N. Parke St.
Aberdeen, MD 21001
410-272-1600 x223
sbrogan@aberdeenmd.gov

